
           

 

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

North East Biosolids & Residuals Association 

Mid-Atlantic Biosolids Association 

 

Membership Pricing for Biosolids Related Training 

 

By way of this Memorandum of Understanding, the Mid-Atlantic Biosolids Association (MABA) and the 

North East Biosolids & Residuals Association (NEBRA) agree that there are opportunities to provide 

member pricing for events related to Biosolids for the benefit of both memberships.   This Memorandum 

of Understanding establishes the following principles that will govern the offering of member pricing: 

Membership of both organizations can receive member pricing on training events centered 

around Biosolid topics, unless mutually agreed otherwise. Each organization agrees to supply the 

names and contact details for those requesting member pricing for verification. 

Financial and Administrative Functions will be provided by the organization that is sponsoring 

the event. There will be no sharing of profit/losses between the organizations.  

Marketing of events where member pricing will be offered by both MABA and NEBRA will 

include sharing the event information via email communications, website and social media. The 

host organization will develop all marketing materials and the participating organization will 

distribute the materials. 

 

Agreed upon by: 

 

North East Biosolids & Residuals Association  MidAtlantic Biosolids Association 

 

By:  _______________________________  By:  ________________________________ 

    

NEBRA President     MABA President 

 

Date:  _____3/15/23______________________  ___________3/16/2023_________________ 


